
Hello, my name is Navah Glikman. I am an 11th grader at MUHS and a student 

representative for the Addison Central School District. This past year I have 

attended board meetings and seen first hand decision making within the ACSD 

district. I appreciate being able to play a role by representing the values and 

opinions of the student body. With many changes happening within the 

government, it is important for student voices to be heard. I am proud to be 

playing a role in that. What I value about my experience at MUHS is how 

dedicated and hardworking the teachers and staff are. They adapted to the IB 

diploma program and continue to strive to make sure everyone is receiving a 

great education. In my educational experience, I am also grateful to have found 

balance, and have that balance encouraged at school. I participate in sports, 

clubs, academic extracurriculars, and volunteering, on top of my schoolwork. My 

teachers and other staff are flexible and understanding. My hope for the future of 

education in VT is that all students across the state, regardless of wealth 

disparities or other limiting factors, are able to access a positive, safe, and 

academically rigorous school experience. I hope that everyone is able to have 

positive and community orientated experiences at their schools, in every district.  

 


